
Saint Raphael Parish 
512 High Street, West Medford, Massachusetts 02155 

 

Pastoral Staff 

 
 

 

 
Parish Staff 

 

School Staff 

 

Visitin g Clergy 
Fr. Charles Hughes 

Senior Deacon Leo Martin 
    
                         
    Mass Schedule 

 

 

  Sunday: 7:30, 9:15, 11:30 AM  & 5:00 PM  

    Internet - www.saintraphaelparish.org                                                                                         

  

 

    Baptisms:             One  Sunday a  month.  

     Please contact the Parish Office.  
 

Weddings:  By personal appointment with priest/deacon                                         
six months in advance of date sought. Marriage     

          Preparation Course is required.      each of our members. Supporting one another in love, we  

      strive to respect and use these diverse gifts in joyful service 

        

    

                   Please stop by and visit us at our  

                        Parish Center located at: 

                        514 High Street  



SAINT RAPHAEL PARI SH, WEST MEDFORD  

Saturday, November 14, 2020  

4:00 PM Donald J. Drew 

  5th Anniversary 

Sunday, November 15, 2020  

7:30 AM James Caddigan 

  20 year Anniversary 

  Joseph Caddigan 

  15 year Anniversary &  

  Jean Greeley   

  7 year Anniversary  

   

9:15 AM    Hildegarde Regan 

  Memorial  

11:30  AM Joseph Jr. & Kevin Feltz  

  Memorial   

5:00   PM Michael & Candida Schena  

  Anniversary  

   

Wednesday, November 18, 2020 

8:00  AM   Joyce Kozach 

  Anniversary 

Thursday, November 19, 2020  

8:00 AM  Josephine & Eleanor Camuso 

  Memorial  

Friday, November 20, 2020 

8:00 AM Charles, Mamie & Red Rizzo 

  Memorial 

Saturday, November 21, 2020 

8:00  AM  Bernard Joseph McGovern 

  4th Anniversary    

4:00  PM  James Abruzzi 

            Remembrance   

  

Sunday, November 22, 2020 

7:30 AM  Mary & Louie Ischia &  

  John Teixeira 

  Anniversary     

9:15 AM Robert Harrington  

  Anniversary 

11:30 PM Irene A. Lombardo 

  6th Anniversary  

5:00 PM      John & Amelia Patturelli 

  Anniversary   

   

Kindly remember in your prayers the souls of:  
Christy Breen, Stephen Derby, Judith Wright,  
Lillian Mirabelli & Ronald Frank Giunta  

 

 
 

CATHOLIC APPEAL UPDATE 

 
The 2020 Catholic Appeal campaign is well  
underway at St. Raphael Parish.  Together, we have 
raised $ 37,024 toward our parish goal of  
$45,684. We have reached 81% at this point.  
Our heartfelt thanks to all who have participated,  
especially during this difficult year.   
Your generosity will benefit hundreds of pastoral,  
charitable, and educational programs at work  
within the Archdiocese of Boston, and at  
St. Raphael Parish.  
 
We recognize that many of you may be navigating your 
own financial challenges but ask for your prayerful  
consideration of a gift to the 2020 Catholic Appeal at  
whatever level is comfortable for you.  Every gift,  
regardless of the size, is meaningful and can make an 
impact. If you have not received a Catholic Appeal letter  
or email request, donations can be made on line at 
www.bostoncatholicappeal.org. There are envelopes 
In the Church as well as the Parish Center.  
 
Your participation in our parish Appeal is very much  
appreciated by our parish and the thousands that are 
served through the Archdiocesan Central Ministries.  
 
This is our Church and when you support the Appeal, 
you support us! 

  

         Kimberly Diamond & Robert O’Neil  



33RD SUNDAY IN ORDINARTY TIME 

MASS COUNT 
 

Saturday, November 7   4:00 PM  -  85 
 
Sunday, November 18   7:30 AM  -  86 
                (79  inside, 7 outside) 
 
               9:15 AM  - 47 
                                      (40 inside, 7 outside) 
 
              11:30 AM-   75 
 
              5:00 PM  -   54 
 TOTAL:  347 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
With the re-opening of our Church and the daily issues 
related to compliance (both Archdiocesan and City),  
Father Paul is looking for volunteers to assist with  
cleaning the church after each Mass. If you are able to 
donate 10-15 minutes of your time during the week or 
weekend – please contact Michelle Paone at  
781-488-5444 or mpaone@straphaelparishschool.org 
Very much appreciated!  

 
2020 Giving Tree Update 

As promised, here is the information you need to take part 
in this year’s 

“HYBRID GIVING TREE 
 

Why “hybrid”?  Because there are several ways to receive or 
pick up your request tag and then to return your gift card 
 

• Choosing from the socially distanced boards in the  
        Church or in the parish center 

• Requesting one (or more) by emailing Ginny McCabe 
        and Margo Malone in the Religious Education Office 
        at straphaelmedford@yahoo.com or  
        Margie Chisholm  at mhchisholm@aol.com 

• Calling the parish center—781-488-5444 
 
Tags will be available beginning on November 14 and are  
due back by Sunday, December 6. Please return gift cards 
In an envelope with the tag securely attached to ensure 
that all cards are allocated/delivered correctly. 
They can be returned: 
 

• to the parish center—in person or by mail 
        (514 High Street, Medford, MA 02155 

• in church in the collection boxes — 

• to the school office through your child’s homeroom 
 
Special note: When we discussed how best to conduct the  
Giving Tree this year, we were buoyed by the awareness 
that you would accept and handle all of the changes and  
new requirements with enthusiasm, generosity, and an  
encouraging sense of common purpose. How wonderful is  
that? It reveals your true Christmas spirit and inspires  
gratitude and joy. As always, THANK YOU! 
 

The Saint Raphael Food Pantry is in urgent need of  

food donations especially with the Holidays coming. 

 

Donations may be dropped at 38 Boston Ave. (behind 

the Rectory -- look for the RED DOOR). 

You can contact the Parish Center during wet weather  

for drop off options.  

 

Here is a list of needed foods: 

 

Turkey, Turkey breast 

Large stuffer chicken 

Ham  

Stuffing mix  

Instant mashed potatoes 

Fresh yams 

Canned turkey gravy 

Canned corn  

Hearty & regular soups  

Apple, cranberry, grape or other 100 % fruit juice (32 oz) 

Regular tea bags & coffee 

Nuts, pickles, mini marshmallows 

Salad dressing  

Muffin or roll mix 

Brownie or cake mix with icing  

Canned fruit  

Parmalat, powdered milk, evaporated milk, soy 

Jello, pudding 

Canned pumpkin 

Canned peas, carrots & green beans  

 

 

 



November 15, 2020 

 

Religious Education 
News and Notes 
straphaelmedford@yahoo.com 
 

 

"Remember the past with GRATITUDE. 

Live the present with ENTHUSIASM. 

Look forward to the future with CONFIDENCE." 

 

St. John Paul II 
 
 
 

Registration Forms for 2020-2021 
….IMPORTANT!!!! 
 
We are still waiting for registration forms to be returned!! 
Specific instructions were enclosed. Please be prompt in 
 returning your information.  If you have a child entering 
grade 1 – please request an additional form. We are here  
for you – your family.  
Please call:781-483-1139 or email:  
straphaelmedford@yahoo.com  
Let us know how we can provide necessary information  
or support. 
 
PS A new e-mail was sent recently re: book “pick-up” delay. 
If you did not receive it – please call.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

CALENDAR ITEMS 

 
Parish Finance Council Meeting November 18 at 
                  1:00 PM 

  

Prayer Group: 2020 
This group prays daily for ALL intentions listed in 
our Book of Prayer. Pray WITH us for our world 
community!!   
 
Parishioners – please send your PRAYER  
REQUESTS to straphaelmedford@yahoo.com  
We will place them in the Book of Prayer  
for you. 

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED! 
 

The Food Pantry here at St. Raphael’s is looking  
for help unloading the U-Haul truck every  
3rd Thursday of each month. If you can help, 
please call the Parish Center Office at 781-488-5444. 
 
Thank you! 

 
November Prayer 

 
Angel of God, 

my guardian dear, 
to whom God’s love 
commits me here, 

ever this day 
be at my side, 

to light and guard, 
to rule and guide. 

 
Amen 

 
 

We have had a busy month of fun activities and  
service projects that reminded us of helping those who are 
less fortunate; appreciate and be thankful for what we have; 
and show dignity, compassion, and love for everyone. We 
are moving into the  
Thanksgiving break and the Advent season will be upon us. 
We will continue to give of ourselves and work toward being 
God’s Disciples so we can develop into the role of an Apos-

tle. Abby R. Grade 8 shared what she learned in Mass with 
Father Paul with the entire school, the difference between a 
discipline and an apostle.  
 

360 Boxes of Joy have been turned in!  
Last day will be Friday, November 6th 
 
Grade 5 Made Peter's Chair out of boxes 
 

Classes are discussing voting - they read  Duck for President 
 
We raised $790 for the Susan G. Komen Breast  
Cancer Foundation 
 
The school is also collecting donations for the Saint Raphael 
Food Pantry.  

 
 


